
St John Fisher Justice and Peace Group Meeting 2d of Oct.03.  
 
Held at 90 Grand Drive, the Home of Julie Kelleher. 
 
Present: Julie, Kirsty, John, Carol, Eliane. 
 
Apologies: Liam, Tom, Cathie, Allan, Barbara,  
 
Meditation: Reading from Charles Peggy by Julie Kelleher and silence for reflection. 
 
Minutes of Meeting of 4th Sept. were read and accepted. 
 
Matters arising: Multicultural was very successful and better organised than last year. 
The event raised some money for CAFOD. 
Future of the group: In view of the low attendance it was agreed to defer the discussion to 
the November Meeting. 
 
Cafod Sunday: A speaker will address the congregation at every Mass the WE of the 5th 
of October. Carol will welcome the Speaker for the Saturday evening Mass and inform 
her of the activities of the group. Kirsty will do the same at 9.30am Mass on Sunday. 
 
Homelessness Sunday: The group will as usual collect tins of food and toiletries . Date of 
this Sunday to be confirmed at our November meeting. Kirsty suggested that we use 
posters for a couple of Sundays before the event to remind people. She agreed to 
approach the Cannon for permission. Kirsty also suggested that she could bring the event 
to the attention of the Mothers and Toddlers group asking especially for donation of baby 
goods. Rota  for collection at every Mass to be confirmed at next meeting. Carol agreed 
to do a short article on Homelessness Sunday, in Talkabout , to encourage donation and 
understanding of the problem. 
 
 Peace Service on New Year’s Eve: Carol to ask Maggie and Tim to provide the Music 
for the Service. Liam to sort details with the Cannon. 
 
Christian Care: Request from the Cannon that someone represent the Parish at the AGM 
of the organisation on the 16th of October. John to pursue. 
 
Treasurer’s report: as Barbara was absent no information was given. The usual collection 
was taken at the meeting.  
 
Next Meeting: Wednesday 5th of November at 245, Cannon Hill Lane 
Meditation: Eliane 
Minutes: Kirsty. 
Liam to contact the Cannon re insertion of the information in the Fisherman’s Herald at 
the appropriate date.   


